
Journey Time Savings – Shotton High Street 

Scheme background  
Flintshire County Council has been successful in obtaining funding from the Welsh 
Government to improve journey times along Shotton High Street.  
 
In addition to the journey time saving proposals, the Authority are also keen to hear your 
views on potential cycling measures along Shotton High Street. 
 
Why are improvements required here? 
 
Due to the existing traffic volumes on Flintshire’s roads, the Authority needs to develop 
attractive and alternative modes of transport, as well as improving bus and car journey times.  
Currently the daily congestion which affects Shotton High Street evidences the need to 
address the issues faced daily by commuters, residents and businesses.   

 
 
Proposed Improvements 
 

- Reassessment of current One Way systems 

- Revision of right turn provisions 

- Road layout – formalisation of laybys 

- Junction priority measures 

- Active travel measures 

 
How does this affect me as a resident? 
Your views are important and will help us to provide a ‘tailor made’ scheme.  
 
How can I comment?  
 
We want to hear what you think about our proposals but it’s not possible to hold face-to-face 
consultation events due to Covid-19 restrictions. Instead, we would ask you to comment 
online via our website at www.flintshire.gov.uk. 
 
If you don’t have access to a computer, then you can call to register your views on: 
 
01352701234 
 
 
 

http://www.flintshire.gov.uk/

